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The Braille Authority of New Zealand

Aotearoa Trust (BANZAT)

Policy 1

Observer Attendance at Trust Meetings

Adopted at Meeting 3, 16-Nov-2010 (Res. 3-6)

Meetings of BANZAT are not normally open to the public. Colleagues in braille are welcome to attend meetings of BANZAT at the discretion of the BANZAT officers. Colleagues in braille are users of braille, involved in the production or teaching of braille, work with braille users, funders of braille, connected with braille equipment or otherwise linked to literacy through braille.

The following guidelines have been established:

1. Observers are asked to give seven days' notice of their wish to attend a BANZAT meeting to the BANZAT Secretary. The Secretary shall discuss requests with the BANZAT officers and advise the observers of the outcome of their request.

2. Observers are not entitled to speak unless invited to do so by the Chair.

3. An email version of the list of agenda items may be made available to observers on request.

4. Observers must leave the room if/when BANZAT goes into committee.

5. Observers are invited to share morning and afternoon tea if this is served. Lunch will not be available to observers.
6. As attendance is voluntary, no costs incurred by observers to attend the meeting will be met by BANZAT.
